
NOTICE: In search for students to provide on-site assistance for an 

international conference in Jakarta on December 1-2 

We are looking for two students to provide on-site assistance for an 

international conference titled "The Emerging Researchers Forum between 

Indonesia and Japan: Partnership Opportunities for Enhancing Human 

Capital, Innovation, and Competitiveness" to be held in Jakarta, Indonesia, 

on December 1-2 in partnership with Institute for Economic and Social 

Research, Faculty of Economics and Business - University of Indonesia 

(LPEM FEBUI). 

Applicants should be fluent in English, including writing skills, and have a 

basic knowledge of issues related to infrastructure, competitiveness, 

innovation and human capital. Tasks may include on-site coordination with 

the Indonesian counterparts, assistance to speakers, and drafting of the 

minutes of discussion. Assistants will be paid travel expenses. 

Any GraSPP students interested in this task might wish to contact Prof. 

Toshiro Nishizawa (tnishizawa@pp.u-tokyo.ac.jp) by e-mail with the CV 

and a note up to 400 words describing the motivation to apply for the on-site 

assistant position, no later than 18:00 on Monday, November 2. Please start 

the subject line with "JKTCNF" when you send an e-mail. 

Depending on nationality, please check about visa requirements with the 

Embassy website. 

http://www.kemlu.go.id/Pages/ServiceDisplay.aspx?IDP=7&IDP2=21&Na

me=ConsularService&l=en 
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